
 
 

Have you had experience accessing  

virtual care/telehealth in the last 2 years? 
 

 
 

 

The University of Sydney’s Neighbourhood Research Hub is inviting people who are 18 years old 

and over and who have had an experience/s with telehealth services, to be interviewed for a study 

which looks at: 

The lived experiences of virtual care  

since the onset of the COVID 19 pandemic in Australia.  

 

The purpose of this project is to better understand the use of and access to telehealth and virtual care services. 

The research seeks to document people’s experience of telehealth and virtual care services (not the purpose of 

the services). 

You will be invited to engage in an interview or focus groups in February to April 2023.  

All research volunteers will receive a $25 voucher.   

Locations: Zoom, telephone, venues TBC  

If you are interested in partaking in the study, please contact: Miriam Bevis      miriam.bevis@sydney.edu.au 

 

The study is funded by the NSW Council of Social Service NCOSS.  

This study is being conducted with the University of Sydney’s Human Research Ethics Committee’s approval, research protocol 2022/495 

Ethics Administration, University of Sydney: 

Telephone: +61 2 8627 8176 Email: human.ethics@sydney.edu.au Fax: +61 2 8627 8177 (Facsimile) 

 


